Before the Public Service Commission

Of the State of Missouri

	In the matter of Missouri Gas Energy's Purchased Gas Adjustment tariff Revisions to be reviewed in its 2000 - 2001 Actual Cost Adjustment.
	))))
	Case No. GR-2001-382


STAFF’S STATUS REPORT


COMES NOW Staff of the Public Service Commission of Missouri, and pursuant to the Commission’s order dated April 15, 2002, and for its status report states:

1.  On May 1, 2002, Missouri Gas Energy, a division of Southern Union Company, delivered to Staff a boxful of documentation of its gas purchasing practices for the 2000-2001 heating season.  MGE met with Staff that same day to explain to Staff the practices documented.

2.  Staff has not yet had time to review the documentation, but will do so in the next weeks.

3.  Staff anticipates that it will file its Memorandum in this case on May 31, 2002, as ordered by the Commission in the April 15 order.
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